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Happy New Year.

I want to take this time to highlight a new things happening at the GNFAC, both with personnel and on our
website.

New Forecaster

Ian Hoyer recently joined our team as a part-time forecaster. He has years of forecasting experience in Colorado
and a Master’s degree from MSU. He also interned with us during the winter of 2013-14. Read his bio here or
watch a 3-minute interview we filmed yesterday.

File Upload
GNFAC News and Updates_Jan 2019.pdf

https://www.mtavalanche.com/blog/gnfac-news-and-updates-january-2019
https://www.mtavalanche.com/user/124
https://www.mtavalanche.com/gnfac/staff
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yBnxO5ga7vE&list=PLXu5151nmAvRNl9kuY3DxfWN1qiU7IeX9&index=3&t=0s
https://www.mtavalanche.com/sites/default/files/2019-01/GNFAC%20News%20and%20Updates_Jan%202019.pdf

